
From: Simon Heazlewood
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Voter identification
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 7:51:20 PM

To whom it may concern
I am deeply troubled that a bill has been presented to parliament to propose changes to the way we
vote by removing the need for personal voter identification proof

I strongly believe this is necessary and vital to maintaining the integrity and accuracy of our voting
system

I ask sincerely that you consider rejecting this proposed amendment to this existing policy/law that
we have in place

Regards

Simon Heazlewood

Morayfield
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From: Simon Heazlewood
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral voting and other legislation amendments bill 2015
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 7:54:01 PM

Hi

Please retain the current requirement for voters to provide proof of
identity before casting their vote.  
 
This requirement is widely accepted by the community, and is needed
to ensure the integrity of the electoral system by minimising the
possibility of voter fraud.

Simon Heazlewood
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